April 22, 1952.

Mr. K. W. Wright, Chairman, Administration Board and Chief Counsel, Office of the Custodian, Department of the Secretary of State, Ottawa, Canada.

Dear Sir:

Your File 175 En.
Re: Jisaburo Kasho, Kaizuka-shi, Sennan-gun,
Osaka-fu, Japan; and
J. Kasho Company Limited, formerly at
217 Dunlevy Avenue, Vancouver, B.C.

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter of April 19th which concerned the above-named parties, and which had enclosed mimeographed copy of the Treaty of Peace with Japan.

Yours very truly,

kh :am

Kunio Hidaka.